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Thank you for the opportunity to comment. I'm in favor of this bill, it's a useful 

measure to increase housing construction in this time of need. The changes in 

commercial building usage as a result of the pandemic combined with the housing 

crisis makes converting commercial buildings to housing an important strategy. 


